
Mr. Nubar Hintlian 
126 Crestview Road 
Belmont, Mass. 02178 

Dear Mr. Hintlian: 

August 29, 1974 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewardship of St. vartan, and your gift of 
$100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt No. 18906 is enclosed. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 

Enclosure 

vb 


